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November 29, 2018 

 

RE: Puget Sound Energy’s 2017 Energy and Emissions Intensity Report,  

Docket UE-180526 

 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On June 1, 2018, Puget Sound Energy (PSE or Company) filed with the Washington Utilities 

and Transportation Commission (Commission) its annual Energy and Emissions Intensity 

(EEI) report for 2017 in accordance with Washington Administrative Code (WAC) 480-109-

300. 

On November 15, 2018, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter stating that it had reviewed 

the EEI report, and recommends the Commission acknowledge the report.  

The Commission has reviewed the Company’s EEI report, and acknowledges that the report 

complies with the requirements of WAC 480-109-300.  

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 


